

# HOME of the BUCCANEERS

### ADMINISTRATION

Kevin A. Dickerson, Ed.D. Superintendent

Bridget R. Amory, Ed.D. Director of Student Learning

Sara E. Croce, DBA Chief Financial Officer

Laura L. Manges, M.Ed Director of Student Services

J. Jason Peel, Ed.D. Director of Human Resources and School Climate

#### BOARD OF EDUCATION

Jason M. Miller President

Scott L. Fitzgerald Vice President

Adam S. Brownstein

Matt Bucher

David S. Vezmar

Jean A. Wylie

## **Mailing Address**

906 Lakeview Avenue Milford, DE 19963

# Telephone

(302) 422-1600

Fax

(302) 422-1608

#### Website

www.milfordschooldistrict.org

August 2022

Dear Milford School District Families,

Welcome to the new school year! We are excited about the possibilities that this year will bring. Our schools rank among the very best in the State and qualify as Title I schools. Title I schools have requirements that the district must fulfill every year in reporting specific policies to parents and guardians. Those policies include: the "Parents Right to Know" guidelines, "Parental Involvement" expectations, and the state's "General Complaint Procedures". You will find those three pieces of information by visiting <a href="https://www.milfordschooldistrict.org/">https://www.milfordschooldistrict.org/</a>. A copy of this information is also available at our district office.

A strong partnership between the school and home is essential if a quality educational program is to be provided to all students. The Milford School District is dedicated to the philosophy that family involvement is integral to the success of each child. Family involvement may be defined as, but is not limited to, parenting, communicating, learning at home, volunteering, decision-making, and collaborating with the community.

The Milford District and its schools will work with families to establish ongoing meaningful communication to ensure

- Families play an integral role in assisting their child's learning;
- •Families are encouraged to be actively involved in their child's education at school;
- •Families are full partners in their child's education and are included, as appropriate, in decision-making and on advisory committees to assist in the education of their child.

We welcome all parents/guardians to become involved by attending Open Houses, attending teacher/parent conferences, becoming involved at our schools, and making sure you are available to participate in our numerous Family Nights offered at each school. We want you to feel comfortable and welcomed when you visit our Title I schools and enjoy being involved in many exciting programs and activities each school has to offer.

Again, I wish you and your child(ren) a successful school year. Please do not hesitate to contact the administration in your child's school for additional information.

Sincerely,

Dr. Bridget Amory, Ed.D.

Director of Student Learning

The Milford School District is an Equal Opportunity Employer and does not discriminate in employment or in educational programs, services, or activities on the basis of race, color, creed, religion, gender (including pregnancy, childbirth and related medical conditions), national origin, citizenship or ancestry age, disability, marital status, veteran status, genetic information, sexual orientation, gender identity, or upon any other categories protected by federal, state, or local law. The following person has been designated to handle inquiries regarding non-discrimination policies: Director of Personnel, 906 Lakeview Avenue, Milford, DE 19963, telephone 302-422-1600.